
  

 
 
 
 
 
January 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Praying and Giving Friends, 
 
Happy New Year! I pray that all of you are in good health and that you are all able to worship the Lord in His house. This new 
year brings exciting news for our family. On October 25 of last year, we were presented before the First Baptist Church of 
Hammond, Indiana, and accepted into their mission board, FBMI (Fundamental Baptist Missions International). These changes 
are reflected in our new letterhead and prayer card. As such, please send our support to the support address listed below. Have 
all checks written out to FBMI, and on the memo line, you can put “Missionary #213.” This is our official number, and this helps 
FBMI sort out any support that will go to us. 

 
This past December at my home church in Kentucky, we were able to buy and deliver some 
Christmas presents to church members on Christmas Eve. It was truly a wonderful feeling 
to be a blessing to others during this time of year when we celebrate the greatest Gift ever 
given, the birth of Jesus Christ our Saviour, Who gave us eternal life. 
 
At the end of September, we sent a box full of Bibles, songbooks, and 
other various items to the Philippines; and we were just notified earlier 
this month that it was finally delivered! These songbooks were given 
to us from a small country church in Kentucky that had decided to 

close its doors for good. I assured the retiring, elderly pastor that these songbooks would be put to good 
use!  We will use them for all the different home Bible studies and extension churches (chapels) that we 
have. 
 
1. Please do pray for the Baclayan extension church, as they have 

just bought a piece of property and are preparing and saving 
their money for their own building. 

 
2. Please pray for us to have more meetings and Missions 

Conferences in churches this year despite Coronavirus and 
state restrictions. 

 
The Lord’s compassions fail not; they are new every morning. Great is His faithfulness. 
 
 
 
Ian & Czarinna Vincent 


